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Summer, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

What a year! � e COVID-19 pandemic is at the center of 
much that is aff ecting our lives. � e number of illnesses and 
deaths caused by the virus is overwhelming. And so are the 
lost jobs, business closures, food and supply shortages, 
and the Stay Home, Stay Safe order which is continu-
ing to aff ect our schools and congregations. We also 
witnessed investments take a serious hit from a stock 
market crash. 

� is just touches the surface of what we have 
been facing—and in some cases continue to 
face—as a direct result of the virus. I wonder 
if anyone else misses sports as much as I do.

� en the fl ooding from breached dams that 
changed lives of literally thousands in 
mid-Michigan. And not too long after 
that catastrophe, the death of George 
Floyd in Minnesota sparked count-
less riots throughout our state and 
country.  

� is is enough bad news and 
turmoil to last a lifetime, yet we 
experienced all of this in less than 
half a year! It seems we all crave 
good news about something … 
anything.

In the midst of all these challenges, 
by God’s Grace and the generous 
hearts of His people, the Here We 
Stand Campaign (HWS) continued 
to advance steadily. Around June 1, 
the campaign surpassed the $7 million 
milestone in total gifts and commit-
ments received. Again, we thank God for 
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            President Maier, I would like to support the Here We Stand Campaign!
Enclosed is my tax deductible gift of :
Please designate my gift to:
The Here We Stand Campaign also has three other initiatives that would benefi t from your support.

$1,000 $500 $250 $100 $50 $25 Other
Professional Church Workers Scholarships

Innovative Missional Ministry Endowment Fund International Ministry

Name

Address

Phone Number

Congregation/City

Credit Card Number                 Expiration Date

Signature                                                Date

City State Zip 

(MasterCard, Visa, Discover, American Express, Diners Club)

Cardholder’s Name (as it appears on the card)

Email

Billing Address (if different from above)

By signing this form, the card holder is authorizing the Michigan District, LCMS to debit their card.

Please make checks payable to Michigan District, LCMS or provide credit card information below. Return completed form and check (if applicable) in the en-
closed envelope. 

Attn: Development Department
Michigan District, LCMS
3773 Geddes Road
Ann Arbor, MI  48105

Return to:
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this glimpse of good and encouraging news and thank all 
the individuals and congregations of the Michigan District 
who helped the campaign reach this new milestone. 

But HWS is far from over. � e Congregational phase contin-
ues through the end of 2021—approximately another 18 
months. What happens during these fi nal months will have 
a signifi cant fi nancial impact on future Michigan District 
mission and ministries. Please prayerfully consider partici-
pating and helping the campaign make a strong fi nish!  

Whether you are reading this as an individual or as a 
representative of a congregation, if you have not yet partic-
ipated, please prayerfully consider becoming involved 
soon. If you have 

already participated. � ank you! Would you please consider a new gift, 
or perhaps extending your current pledge another year or two as many 
have already.

On behalf of the many in Michigan and around the world who will bene-
fi t from your generosity, please consider becoming a participant for the 
fi rst time or even a second time. With your help and generosity, we can 
continue to share a little bit of good and encouraging news in the months 
ahead as new milestones are reached and more lives are impacted by 
Jesus for the sake of the Gospel and the extension of God’s Kingdom. 

Please know that we would welcome your support of any, or all, of the 
campaign initiatives, and we encourage you to support what you are 
most passionate about in your service to our Lord. 

� ank you, stay safe, and continued blessings.      

Rev. Dr. David P. E. Maier, President
Michigan District, LCMS

P.S. As we begin a new school year at Concordia University in Ann Arbor, Mich. and 
Mequon, Wisc., as well as the other universities of the Concordia University System and 
the two seminaries of the Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod,  please prayerfully consider 
making a generous fi nancial contribution to the Professional Church Worker Scholarship 
initiative of the Here We Stand campaign. Approximately $250,000 in scholarships was 
given to students for the last school year, and it is anticipated that a similar amount will 
be given again this year to students from Michigan District congregations preparing to 
be part our next generation of Professional Church Workers. This is our opportunity to 
help reduce the fi nancial burden that many of our future church workers face each year, 
and often for many years following their graduations. Please consider blessing them 
through your generosity.

P.S.S. If your passion for the future of our church is one or more of the other initiatives 
of the Here We Stand campaign, please know that you may direct your gift as you 
feel inclined to do. Your act of generosity will be a blessing to those who are impacted 
through  Innovative Missional Ministries, International Ministries, and through our 
Endowment Fund. Please prayerfully consider one or all of these initiatives.  

Students at St. Peter’s in Middleburg, South Africa, a 
recipient of International Ministry dollars of the Here We 
Stand Campaign..

A mom receives pre-natal care through the 
Luke Project 52 Clinic, an Innovative Missional 
Ministry of the Michigan District.

CARES ACT 2020
Individuals may deduct up to $300 of cash contributions in 2020, 
whether they itemize their deductions or not. If you use the standard 
deduction, you will receive the $300 tax deduction in addition to the 
standard deduction.


